
ORC Minutes
November 2, 2022

Attendance
Members Present: Len Rudin, Kevin Raday, Deb Brusini, Mary Tworog, Suzanne Schradder
Others Present: Keri Montague, Bob Peabody

Call to Order

Pledge of Allegiance

Approval of minutes from October, 10, 2022

Traffic and Parking Ordinance
Bob Peabody commented on the current version of the Traffic and Parking Ordinance. He had

several suggestions.including
-change “motor vehicle” to “vehicle
- don’t include private ways, we can only regulate public ways
- In Section 5.1, delete” loading zone” and “fire lane”
- keep “12 inches from curb” in section 5.3
-In section 6.1,  delete added red section but add “Emergency Parking Ban”
- Keep schedule in Section 7
-Section 9.1 II  reference authority
-Conclusion
We agreed to these changes
We also agreed ordinances should be sent to appropriate staff members for suggestions

Phosphate Detergent Ordinance
Our ordinance is more restrictive than the state ordinance but not necessary. We agreed it

should be repealed. To do this, it must go to the BOS for approval and then go to a town
warrant. Mary will work on drawing up something to present to the BOS

International Building Code
-Deb said Aga feels it is obsolete.and a new code is already in effect.

-It should be repealed but may have been presented to the BOS in the past. Deb will look into it.

Discussed pairing obsolete ordinances when we present them.

New Ordinance Books for those of us that need them will be available after the Nov
election.

Next meeting December 7, 2022.

Adjourn


